
OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER AND AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDIA, 
9-DEEN DAYAL UPADHYAYA MARG, NEW DELHI - 110124 

No.194- सɼदा/11-2020 
Date: 05.05.2021 

 

To, 

The Heads of Department in IA&AD 
(Except Overseas Offices) 

Subj:  Preventive measures to contain the spread of COVID19 – Vaccination of all Central 
Government employees –Regarding  

 It has been decided by the Government to vaccinate all citizens above the age of 18 years. 
Accordingly, Department of Personnel and Training vide its OM dated 22 April has advised all 
Central Government employees to get themselves vaccinated. 

In view of the above and in continuation of Headquarters' office circular letter dated 
05.04.2021 (copy enclosed) I again request Heads of Department in IA&AD to encourage all 
IA&AD employees to get vaccinated against COVID-19. HOD should personally monitor and 
keep track of the number of their employees getting COVID-19 vaccine on regular basis. 

Here, I would also like to reiterate that for effective control and eradication of COVID-19 
we must continue to follow covid- appropriate behavior like wearing masks, maintaining physical 
distances and sanitisation, even after getting COVID-19 vaccination.  

Yours faithfully,  
 
 

(Manish Kumar) 
Director General (HQ) 


